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Dear FC NYC members and guests, 
 

We hope you are all having a blessed week! The FC NYC Team 
recently went to Famicon 2019 that took place last week at the 
Belvedere Center in Tarrytown, NY. We gaining so much insight 
and inspiration from many of our leaders and overall had a 
wonderful experience. We hope to keep the momentum going by 
participating in Tribal Messiah Activities and Blessings to offer up 
for Vision 2020! We also would like to remind everyone to 
continue praying for the safety of True Mother's arrival and work 
in Los Angeles on April 6th as she will be working with Bishop 
Noel Jones and congregation in blessing 5,000 couples! 

 

We would like to remind everyone of events taking place this 
week and the rest of the month as follows: 

 

 We have a guest speaker this coming Sunday, Dr. Luonne 
Rouse from ACLC! We encourage everyone to be there to 
support! Also our FC NYC Youth Director, Stephanie Dias will 
be giving a presentation on Tribal Messiahship after service! 
Please also support her! 

 

 Starting this Thursday, March 7th, our Bishop Jesse Edwards 
will be starting up Bible Study, which will take place at 7pm 
at 43rd room 716 on the 7th floor. This will happen every 
Thursday for the month of March and possibly the next few 



 

 

months. 
 

 This coming Saturday, we will have a One Day Divine 
Principle Workshop starting at 9am and ending at 4pm at 
43rd in room 716. Breakfast and lunch will be served and we 
ask for a $10 participation fee for each guest. The deadline 
to register for you and your guest is this Thursday, 
March 7th. To register, email tina92@ msn,com or kinois1@ 
gmail,com  

 

 Sunday, March 17th: Family Game Day after service! There 
will be games, food, and a lot of fun! We encourage everyone 
especially the youth to participate! Admission is $5 per 
single, $10 per couple and $15 per family. Bring a friend and 
guests.  

 

 Saturday, March 23rd: ACLC Youth Rally in Queens, NY at 
6pm! More information to be announced soon!  

 

 Saturday, March 30th: YSP Seminar taking place at 43rd in 
room 716 for ages 18 and up! More information to be 
announced as well!  

 

Other announcements:  
 

 English classes will not start this week but rather on the 1st 
Saturday of April. They will also be held on the 3rd Saturday 
of April. Cost is $10 per person. Please sign up with Sarah 
Falconi to register.  

 

 You are welcome to create or join a team anytime to visit 
churches for the 4th Sunday of each month. See Pastor 
Tanya, Bishop Edwards or Sarah Falconi after service to sign 
up. 

 

 Recently we posted a schedule on the door of room 716 for 
those using the rooms. We ask that you look upon it to figure 
out when you would like to host any event or lecture and to 
email thefcnyc@ gmail,com for your time slot. Also please 
read the rules (code of conduct) posted on the door.  

 

Any other inquiries, email thefcnyc@ gmail,com  

 

Thank you all for your hard work and support! We hope you all 
have a blessed week! 

 

The FC NYC Team 

 



 

 

 

 

  

    

 

  

 

 

 

rk h p for 
Saturday, March 9th, 2019 

fnNn t:00 am to 4:00 

There is a $10 participation fee for each cuest. 
Continental breakfast and a Hcht lunch will be served. 

The lectures will consist of selected sections of tfle POC, the Fall, Restoration, and Second CominC & the 

For guest ,ecistration, send an email to either tint1f}(p_ lflSn.t:om or killOisl~;R-iLt:om. 

The resistration deadline for this WOl'lcshop is Thundr,, March 7th. Space is limited. 
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